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Dear Parents 

 

As part of our Attenborough’s Assistants topic, we have arranged for an educational 

visitor from Zoolab, a full interactive learning experience with real animals in a safe, 

secure and stimulating environment under the supervision and guidance of an expert 

ZooLab presenter. 

 

We had originally booked this in for Monday the 19th September, however due to the 

bank holiday for HM Queen Elizabeth’s funeral, this event will now take place on 

Wednesday 28th September. We are very grateful that we have been able to 

reorganise this at such short notice.  

 

The school considers that it is important that your child has the opportunity to gain first-

hand experience through trips and visits during school hours.  The school is able to fund 

part of our planned programme of trips and visits but requests a contribution from 

parents to enable all of our trips to proceed.  For these, we ask parents to make a 

contribution of 50% of the cost of the visit and therefore the parental contribution for 

this trip is £2.83.  Payment should be made on-line at 

https://www.scopay.com/login.html as soon as possible.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 6 Team  
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